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H.E. Mr. Rajiv Mehrishi

The Comptroller and Auditor General of India

Your Excellency,

THE INTENTION OF SAlI MALAYSIA TO BE AN OBSERVER FOR INTOSAI
KNOWLEDGE SHARING STEERING COMMITTEE

| wish to draw your intention to the above matter and a letter from SAIl Philippines
dated 10 April 2019 inviting SAI Malaysia to the 11" Meeting of the KSC Steering
Committee from 12-14 June 2019 in Pampanga, Philippines.

Z. In relation to this, | would like to express my intention for SAl Malaysia to be
accepted as an observer for INTOSAI Knowledge Sharing Steering Committee
(KSC). | believe that we will be able to contribute our expertise, promote capacity
buildings and share our experiences as well as provide supports for programmes
and activites under INTOSAlI Goal 3 - Knowledge Sharing and Knowledge

Services.

3. SAl Malaysia has been active in various international programmes for
ASEANSAI, ASOSAI and INTOSAL Under the ASEANSAI framework, SAl Malaysia
currently plays an important role as the Vice Chairman of ASEANSAI and Chair of
Knowledge Sharing Committee of ASEANSAI. We will assume the Chair of
ASEANSAI in November 2019. Under the auspices of ASOSAI, the role of SAl
Malaysia was evident as the Chairman of ASOSAI for 2015 - 2018 and currently as
the member of the ASOSAI Governing Board until 2024. Furthermore, SAl Malaysia
is actively involved in INTOSAI of Working Group on IT Audit; Working Group of
Fight against Corruption and Money Laundering; and Working Group of
Environment. Malaysia also sits as a member of the Commonwealth Auditors

General Fund Advisory Committee.



4. It is our hope to collaborate with international institutions and share
knowledge and experiences in public sector auditing. In view of this, SAl Malaysia
seeks your support in favour to become an observer to the KSC Steering

Committee.

Thank you for your kind attention and looking forward for your affirmative response.

Yours sincerely,

M

(DATO' NIK AZMAN NIK ABDUL MAJID)



